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To our Simonds Hand File customers,
Thank you for your continued loyalty and support over the last year!

As we enter the holiday season, we are pleased to announce a more robust inventory than ever, enhanced

shipping speeds, as well as a stellar new team guiding our entire operation towards a prosperous new year.
We look forward to meeting and exceeding your hand file needs in this upcoming year, and beyond.

Warm wishes for a joyful and healthy holiday season!

SIMONDS



